
 
It’s that time of year again! The Madera County Farm Bureau is thrilled to announce the AG 
United Harvest Celebration, taking place on Saturday, January 18, 2025, at the Chowchilla 
Fairgrounds. This in-person gathering promises an exciting evening as we celebrate our 
members and mark 110 years of dedication to agriculture. The highlight of the evening will 
be an unforgettable performance by The Killer Dueling Pianos – a show you won’t want to 
miss! 

We invite you to consider becoming a sponsor of this highly anticipated event, which draws 
over 300 attendees from across the Central Valley. Sponsoring provides your business with 
excellent visibility within the agricultural community and supports the critical work we do 
to safeguard and uplift the industry. 

Since our establishment in 1915, Madera County Farm Bureau has been a steadfast voice 
for agriculture, advocating for policies that protect farmers and ranchers while providing 
vital resources and educational opportunities. Today, we continue to address pressing 
issues such as sustainable water management, labor solutions, technological 
advancements, and regulatory challenges to ensure the future of farming remains bright for 
generations to come. 

The funds raised from this event, including proceeds from the celebrity dessert auction, 
silent auction, and raffle, are essential to our mission: to preserve, protect, and enhance 
agriculture in Madera County and beyond. Your generous support enables MCFB to 
continue these efforts, championing local agricultural issues and fostering a thriving 
farming community. 

Sponsors of the event will be prominently recognized across a variety of platforms, 
including marketing materials, our website, social media, and other outreach efforts. This 
provides a unique opportunity to showcase your business to a broad audience and 
demonstrate your support for local agriculture. 

Please find enclosed details on the various sponsorship levels and benefits. If you’re 
interested in sponsoring, complete the enclosed form and return it with your contribution 
to the Madera County Farm Bureau office by December 18, 2024.  

Thank you for your support and for helping us champion agriculture in Madera County! 

Warmest regards, 

Christina Beckstead 

MCFB Executive Director 


